
 

 

According to the Executive Director, Beth West of  the Texas VFW Foundation 

(https://txvfw.org/texas-vfw-foundation) the following is current information on how 

Departments can help Posts and Auxiliaries suffering from the recent flooding. 

  

Currently the areas still in crisis are Burnet and San Angelo.  

Follow the Texas VFW and Grunt Style Foundation’s efforts for collection and distribution of 

supplies on Facebook.  They have delivered over 100 tons of donated food and supplies to all 

areas so far.   

If you need a POC for financial donations, that would be Beth West at (512) 291-6850.  For the 

supply donations, that would be our Texas VFW Chief-of-Staff Greg Brannan 

(gbrannan18@gmail.com). 

Here is the link for 

donations:  https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=4UCCHNSXF985C.  There is a 

drop-down menu that says “Use this donation for Disaster Program” for it to be earmarked for 

the Texas flood relief.  
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